
 

 
 

 
 

Storytelling success at White Lion Walk 
 

 
 
Visitors of Guildford’s White Lion Walk Shopping Centre enjoyed storytelling from, 
We’re Going On A Bear Hunt. 
 

On Saturday 19th February, visitors to Guildford’s White Lion Walk were treated to a fabulous 
day of storytelling within Trotters Children’s Store where, with the help of the centres mascot 
Lionel  the staff of The Yvonne Arnaud Theatre told the charming tale We’re Going On A Bear 
Hunt which has enchanted children and adults all over the world.   
 
We’re Going On A Bear Hunt by Children’s Laureate Michael Rosen, with illustrations by 
Helen Oxenbury’s, is a classic children’s picture book. The story follows a family who wade 
through the gigantic swishy swashy grass, the splishy splashy river and the thick oozy, 
squelchy mud! 
 
 
 

 
 

White Lion Walk Shopping Centre  
40 White Lion Walk, Guildford, Surrey GU1 3DW 

Tel: +44 (0) 01483 506877 Fax: +44 (0) 01483 453829 


